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Safeguarding Children at Busbridge Infant School 
Busbridge Infant School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all our children, staff 

and visitors. It is everyone’s responsibility to share this commitment. 

Are you concerned about a child? 

You must record your concerns without delay and tell one of the people below. 

Do NOT conduct your own investigation. 

Contact a member of the safeguarding team; record your factual concerns including day, date, time, 
nature of concern, body map (if appropriate) and your signature on a Disclosure Form. 

 

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads are: 
 

 
 

 
 

Hannah Jones  
Designated 

Safeguarding Lead 

 
          Darren Heatley 
 Deputy Safeguarding Lead 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

                                                                        Mandy Scully 
Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

Our Safeguarding & Child Protection Governors are:  
 

 
   

Gemma Potter                                          Julia Jagelman 
 

THINK: “What if I’m right”, NOT “What if I’m wrong” 
Contact email: dsl@busbridge.sfet.org.uk  

Safeguarding Governor: safeguardinggovernor@busbridge.sfet.org.uk  

For concerns about suspected harm or abuse, request support from Children’s 
Single Point of Access (CSPA) via 0300 470 9100 
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